
 

                           

 

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE 

Information regarding a Water Commission 
 Spring Glen Water Commission?  

The Village of Glenwood, Village of Hill Spring, and Cardston County are presently 
discussing the pros and cons of creating a Regional Water Services Commission.   

The purpose of a Commission is to ensure the long-term delivery of potable water to 
residents while addressing future water systems replacement.  

Council members want to hear your thoughts and answer your questions.  

Please plan to attend one of the drop-in Open Houses to find out more and contribute your 
observations.   

 

Hill Spring Open House Monday June 3, 2024 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. 

At the Hill Spring Community Hall 

 

Glenwood Open House Tuesday June 4, 2024 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. 

At the Glenwood Community Hall 

 

Refreshments will be provided.   


